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DATE:  April 13, 2023 

SITE WALK (MEETING MINUTES): Below is a listing of minutes for the Hudson 
Conservation Commission. Minutes are not a verbatim record of each meeting, but rather 
represent a summary of the discussion and actions taken at the meeting. Official copies of 
the minutes are available to read and copy at the Town Engineer's Office during regular 
business hours (Monday through Friday, 8:00 A.M. to 4:30 P.M.).

 

Location:  Brox Industries, Inc., 85 Greeley St. (Area of Proposed Expansion) 

Start: 6:05 P.M. End: 7:15 P.M. 
Attendance:  Bill Collins, Carl Murphy, Brian Pinsonneault, Linda Krisciunas, Sandra Rumbaugh and Ken 
Dickinson (arrived 6:35 pm). 

Applicant Representatives:  Bruce Gilday, CWS, CSS of BAG Land Consultants;  

Scott Rielly, Brox Plant Manager; Erik Stevenson, V.P. of Real Estate Operations, Brox Industries, Inc.   

Summary: 

The purpose of the site walk was to view four proposed wetland impact areas and two wetland 
areas to be protected (as discussed at our regular meeting on April 10, 2023).  The two wetland 
areas to be protected both had standing water and are classified as PSS1E (Paulstrine Deciduous 
Scrub-Shurb Seasonally Flooded /Saturated).  Wetland areas in proposed quarry expansion area 
appeared to be previously excavated, modified and/or created by gravel access road construction.  
We discussed the effects of previous land modification due east of Greeley St. that has 
potentially affected the lack of saturation in the other wetland areas of proposed impact.   
Monitoring wells may be installed in effort to further study water levels in the proposed area of 
wetland protection.  The applicant explained that erosion control barriers and/or berm would be 
established outside the 50 ft wetland buffer.   

No decision or motions were made during this field work day. 
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